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September 15, 2021 

 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 

State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19 th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

Attached for filing electronically with the Commission is the following statement, issued by The 
Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY (“the Company”), to become effective on 
October 1, 2021: 
 

Statement No. 30 - Statement of Weather Normalization Adjustment Factor 
To Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 12-GAS. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Matthew Fiume at 

Matthew.Fiume@nationalgrid.com. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Melissa M. Barnes 
 

Melissa M. Barnes  
Manager, NY Gas Pricing 

 
 

Melissa M. Barnes   

Manager – NY Gas Pricing  

  

 Received: 09/15/2021 


